THE

IT‘EIIHEESABAT A Meeting Was Held with Candidates for the Mejlis of Turkmenistan

On June 12, 2024, at the Institute of International Relations of the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of Turkmenistan, a meeting was held with the candidates for the deputies of the
Mejlis of Turkmenistan for the 1st «Garashsyzlyk» constituency of Ashgabat.

As it is known, on the basis of the Decision of the Mejlis of Turkmenistan on April 20, 2024,

elections will be held on July 7 of this year to replace the deputies who left the Mejlis early.

In this regard, meetings between registered candidates and voters continue in an organized
manner.

Currently, 3 candidates have been registered for the 1st «Garasyzlyk» constituency. At the
meeting, the candidate for the deputy of the Mejlis of Turkmenistan, Ovezova Durli
Allamyradovna6 presented her programs and exchanged questions and answers with the
voters.

The meeting was attended by members of the 1st «Garashsyzlyk» constituency election
committee of Ashgabat city, members of the precinct election committees of the district,
professors-instructors of the institute, students.
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